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Comments:  I do not recommend closing these areas two motorized vehicles.   We as Alaskans have enjoyed

this for years and it would take a huge chunk out of the  recreational industry locally.  This is a pastime that we all

look forward to for the winter  and closing this area would pretty much eliminate this sport  for many.  Do not

close off more of Alaska to its residence. 


